
 

 

May 27, 2022 

 

BSE Limited      National Stock Exchange of India Limited 

P. J. Towers, 25th Floor,     Exchange Plaza, Bandra Kurla Complex, 

Dalal Street, Mumbai - 400001.   Bandra (E), Mumbai - 400051. 

Scrip Code: 532368     Symbol: BCG 

 

Dear Madam / Sir, 

 

Sub: Update on Bonus Issue 

 

Further to the update given to the Shareholders through the Exchanges, vide our notification 

dated May 13, 2022, regarding the listing approval of Bonus Shares we received from the 

exchanges, we wish to update the Shareholders in this regard on the following facts. 

 

The Company completed most of the Corporate Actions with the Depositories in consultation 

with our RTA.  

 

There was a technical glitch concerning the fulfilment of the Stock Exchange's requirement for 

final trading approval, which caused the delay in the trading permissions needed on the Bonus 

Shares.  

 

The Company has been working diligently toward getting past this technical glitch. We expect a 

resolution on this matter in the next few working days. We will inform you as soon as we get past 

this and receive the trading permissions from the stock exchanges. 

 

We request you to please take note of the same. 

 

Thanking you. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
for BRIGHTCOM GROUP LIMITED 
 

 
M Suresh Kumar Reddy 
Chairman & Managing Director 
DIN: 00140515 


